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New from Malawi 
 

A bit further from home than last week's update, I’ve added a small selection of 

fine specimens in the new Malawi Update (click here). From Mount Malosa, the world's 

pre-eminent locality for aegirine, there are several fine aegirine specimens, including a 

super cluster of radiating crystals, and other excellent pieces with microcline. Also from 

Mount Malosa are specimens of zircon on quartz and arfvedsonite. On a 

particularly interesting note, this update includes two extremely sharp, lustrous crystals of 

aegirine recently found at a different locality, Mulanje Massif, over 100 km south of Mount 

Malosa.   
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Hope you enjoy them!  

My usual reminder - prices on the website are in Canadian dollars, which trade at a good 

discount these days, if you are thinking in (or used to browsing online minerals in) US 

dollar terms. 

 

For all new specimens at McDougall Minerals, see New Specimens. 

If you are receiving this email in any format in which the above links don't work, the 

addresses are: 

 

http://www.mcdougallminerals.com/Malawi-May-2015.html 

 

http://www.mcdougallminerals.com/New-Specimens.html 

 

(If at any time you no longer wish to receive email from us, please just click below 

to unsubscribe.) 
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